
 
‘AIMP Nashville Pubcast’ Rolling Out 20-Episode 5th Season  

 

Upcoming episodes include guests David Garcia, Nate Lowery, and Al Porter 
 

Nashville, TN (June 29, 2022) – The Nashville Chapter of the Association of Independent Music 
Publishers (AIMP) has launched the fifth season of its podcast series, the AIMP Nashville Pubcast. 
Sponsored by Sound Royalties, the 20-episode season will feature David Garcia and Nate Lowery on July 
11 and Al Porter on July 25. 
 
Hosted by Tim Hunze, Vice President of Publishing at Big Machine Music and an AIMP Nashville Board 
Member, the bi-weekly series features interviews with some of the most prominent songwriters and 
music publishing industry figures in Nashville. The AIMP Nashville Pubcast aims to give insight to 
songwriters who are maneuvering their careers, inform listeners on the issues facing the music industry, 
and share lessons learned from its guests’ own experiences. 
 
Seven episodes of season 5 have already been released, featuring respected music industry experts 
Dennis and Jesse Matkoksy of Relative Music Group, Olly Sheppard of APG, Marc Rucker of 
SoundExchange, Randall Foster of Symphonic Distribution, music industry advocate Alex Heiche, Shelby 
Yoder of Milk & Honey, and Mike Molinar and Alex Heddle of Big Machine Music. 
 
“Season 5 has had an amazing lineup of guests so far and some of our best interviews yet,” said Tim 
Hunze, host of the AIMP Nashville Pubcast. "It has been such a fun opportunity for me to be a part of 
this podcast the past few years. I am fortunate to witness how it has evolved and the impact it has had 
on people within our industry." 
 
“This AIMP Nashville Pubcast is a great opportunity for people who are actively involved and interested 
in independent music publishing to find inspiration and knowledge," said John Ozier, AIMP National 
Chair and President of the Nashville Chapter. “It is important to our organization that we provide a 
platform for independent publishers and songwriters in the Nashville area to share their stories, advice, 
and expertise on the music industry. Season 5 is our best yet.” 
 
To listen to the AIMP Nashville Pubcast, visit Apple Podcast, Spotify, Stitcher, or Soundcloud. 
 

### 
 

https://open.spotify.com/show/4OCjquGgxNOcFc7uLMS4nV?si=2a0f31f678004742
https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/aimp-nashville-pubcast/id1294738873
https://open.spotify.com/show/4OCjquGgxNOcFc7uLMS4nV?si=0b1f48b28b62418f
https://www.stitcher.com/show/aimp-nashville-pubcast
https://soundcloud.com/user-647722551


About AIMP 
The Association of Independent Music Publishers (AIMP) was formed in 1977 and has local chapters in 
Los Angeles, New York, and Nashville, as well as a Steering Committee in Atlanta. The organization’s 
primary focus is to advocate, educate, and inform music publishers about the most current industry 
trends and practices by providing a forum for the discussion of the issues and problems confronting the 
music publishing industry. The opportunity to exchange ideas and opinions with others on issues of 
mutual concern is fostered by the atmosphere at the AIMP’s monthly meetings, forums, and workshops, 
the videos of which can be seen (along with more general info on the organization) at aimp.org. 
 
AIMP Media Contact 
Laurie Jakobsen, Jaybird Communications — laurie@jaybirdcom.com, 646.484.6764 
Bill Greenwood, Jaybird Communications – bill@jaybirdcom.com, 609.221.2374 
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